September 27, 2015   Vice President Report

This season is going to be a great one.  Adam has surely lined us up to succeed delivering a fabulous concert.

The October fundraiser is coming along nicely.  I have lined up some great 
queens to provide entertainment for the night.  As usual I will be providing a 
few light appetizers for our guests to nosh on.  I do need the Board and Choir to assist me in a few areas.  Rob is going to be in charge or the music for the 
evening.  Nivek has offered to make a video to be played on a loop during the 
evening.  Ben will be taking donations at the door.  I am hoping Kevin Wagner will oversee the front door activities as he usually does.  I am hoping Bill 
Sprout will assist in the 50/50 ticket sales.  Doug will be helping with the Gift Basket Raffle.  As always Betty Whitecastle will be co-hosting with Lizzie 
Beaumont.  I do hope the gals heads have not gotten too big for our little party. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I have heard the Chorus will be performing our CHER-MA-GAGA from our 
spring concert.  Those new chorus members in attendance will be asked to man the door during the performance if necessary.  We will have a signature 
cocktail.  I will be meeting with the 704 Staff this week to finalize preparations. 

I am also in talks with the three city gay bars to have us perform a few 
Christmas carols on a Saturday night in December in order to boost our 
publicity for upcoming shows.

February will bring us another fundraiser.  Details to follow.

Thank you,

Eddie
